
Possible amended bill language: 

• Imposing one-size-fits-all, government mandated firearm storage methods that 
require firearms be unavailable for self-defense and does not consider personal 
circumstances. 

• Discriminating against young adults under the age of 21 by denying them their 
Second Amendment rights 

• Expanding so called “gun-free zones” where law-abiding citizens are left defenseless 
against criminals who simply ignore such arbitrary boundaries. 

• Imposing additional government red tape in order to obtain a Concealed Handgun 
License. 

The above items do nothing to prevent crime.  In fact, the above items do take away our 2nd 
amendment rights and could make criminals out of law abiding citizens.  They do turn our 
2nd Amendment Rights into a privilege.  They take away our right to defend our families 
and ourselves.  People that have a concealed carry license are more law abiding than the 
average person on the street. 
Don't turn Oregon into a Communist State, Keep Oregon a Free! 
Thank you, 
Jerry and Lynda Noles 
 


